
Frequently Asked Questions 
PHYSICIAN ORDER FORM (POF) Revision 

 

Why was the POF revised? 
The form was revised to include the new Medicaid service Adult Day Health Program (ADHP). 

Has the process for PCA Services changed? 
No, the process for PCA Services has not changed, except, the fax number on the old POF is revised. 

When should I begin to use the revised form? 
The new POF will be effective May 1, 2015.  However, the old POF will still be accepted but only for PCA 
service authorization requests, and phased out in September, 2015.  

Where can I obtain a copy of the revised form? 
The revised POF can be found on the Delmarva Foundation website. 

What are the important changes to the revised form? 
Section III:  TYPE OF SERVICES will allow the physician to write a prescription for Personal Care Aide 
(PCA) Services, Adult Day Health Program (ADHP) Services or both.  ICD Diagnosis codes related to the 
condition are required for each requested service. 

 
Please note: the signature of the ordering physician is still required. 

What is the Adult Day Health Program (ADHP)? 
The Adult Day Health Program - 1915(i) is a new service under the Home and Community-Based Services 
Medicaid State Plan Option. This service is designed to encourage older adults to live in the community by 
offering non-residential medical supports; supervised therapeutic activities in an integrated community 
setting that foster opportunities for community inclusion: and to deter more costly facility-based care. 

What are the eligibility requirements for ADHP? 
Individual Requirements 

• Persons 55 years and older with one or more chronic conditions; or progressive illnesses as 
diagnosed by a physician 

• Persons with an income up to 150% of the federal poverty level (FPL) 
 
Program Requirements 

• Individual must have a conflict free assessment determining the level of need for ADHP service 
• Individual must have provider choice 
• A Person Centered Plan (PCP) must be developed by an ADRC Case Manager 

 



• DHCF must evaluate if the home meets federal standards for community-based living for 
beneficiaries that does not live in natural home. 

How can I find more information regarding ADHP? 
If you are interested in learning more about the 1915 (i) Adult Day Health Program (ADHP) service, you 
should contact the Office on Aging’s - Aging and Disability Resource Center (ADRC) on (202) 724-5622, 
and a staff member can provide you with additional information. 


